
From: Gina Niccoli-Moen <Gina.Niccoli-Moen@burnabyschools.ca>  
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 4:18 PM 
To: Manifold, Margaret <Margaret.Manifold@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: RE: School District's Anti-Racism Initiative- Name of presenter 
 

Hi Margie. Thank you for touching base. Indeed it has been unique close to an unimaginable school year! 
 

Yes – Roberto Bombelli, Assistant Superintendent, and I will attend the meeting. We will put together a 
PowerPoint. Can you let me know when we would have to send that to you?  
 

And we will likely attend via Zoom if that works for you. 
 

Take care and chat soon… 
 

gina 
 

Gina Niccoli-Moen 

Superintendent, Burnaby School District 

5325 Kincaid Street 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1W2 

604-296-6900 ext. 661001 

burnabyschools.ca |@burnabyschools 

 
From: Manifold, Margaret  
Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 4:38 PM 
To: 'Gina.Niccoli-Moen@burnabyschools.ca' <Gina.Niccoli-Moen@burnabyschools.ca> 
Subject: School District's Anti-Racism, Inclusion and Equity project 
 

Hi Gina, 
 

It was so nice to hear your voice on my voicemail today.  I’m sorry that I missed your call.  Thank you for 
connecting about our upcoming Social Planning Committee.  We are looking for more of the second type 
of presentation you described (i.e., not a workshop).   
 

The City is exploring how to do some of its own work on anti-racism and inclusion and we would really 
appreciate learning about the School District’s journey on anti-racism, e.g. what prompted the project in 
the first place, what steps has the project involved, how is the project resourced, how has the District 
engaged with the community, and any lessons learned/advice for the City as it starts this work. 
 

I hope this brief description helps.  The presentation at the Social Planning Committee would be 10 
minutes long with some Q &A afterwards. 
 

I would be happy to discuss more by phone if you would like.  If so, please let me know some times that 
will work for you and I will call. 
 

Thanks again Gina 
 

Margie 
 

Margaret Manifold 

Senior Social Planner 
Direct: 604-294-7407 
Cell: 604-341-5714 
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